
 

Attention All The Students of IOT Zakura Campus 

We would like to inform you that there will be a Bio-Metric Authentication / Re-

Revalidation process taking place today. This process is essential to ensure the smooth 

dispersal of the NSP Scholarship to the students.  

Here are a few important points to note: 

1. Time and Venue: The biometric authentication process will take place today. 

Please proceed to the designated venue at First Floor Block A between 12.00  

and 6.00 pm to complete the process. 

2. Documents Required: Make sure to bring your NSP Id ,Aadhar and student ID 

card and any other identification documents that may be required written on 

plain page. 

3. Cooperation: We kindly request your full cooperation during the authentication 

process. This will help us complete the procedure smoothly and efficiently. 

4. Contact Information: If you have any questions or concerns regarding the 

biometric authentication process, feel free to contact on 7006674240 

We appreciate your understanding and participation in this important security 

measure. Thank you for helping us maintain a safe and secure environment for all 

members of the IOT Zakura Campus community.  

 

     

     Sd/- 

 Director 


